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To: Dr. Mike Riggle 
 
From: Dr. John Finan 
 
Re: GBN Speech National Tournament  
 
Date: April 27, 2016 
 
Attached is a request from Sarah Ilie, GBN Speech coach, to participate in the National 
Speech and Debate Association (NSDA) National Tournament in Salt Lake City, UT, 
June 12 - 18, 2016.  Included documents are: trip rationale, routine district travel request 
forms, and board policy 7230, Student Trips.   
 
GBN students competed in the NSDA’s district tournament to qualify for the national 
competition.  In the Northern Illinois District, seven Glenbrook North students have 
advanced to compete at the national level.  I fully support this opportunity and ask for 
your support as well. 
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